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Allowing Umatilla county to install a nuclear "pilot project" is the same as letting them 

build a small nuclear reactor that no one, but Amazon and other AI data centers 

want. This is insane. Oregonians voted no on having nuclear reactors in Oregon and 

big corporations are trying to get around that law. To allow this to go through, is a 

betrayal of Oregonians. The nuclear industry does not have a good reputation, small 

reactors/pilot projects are still nuclear and come with all the dangers of nuclear 

radiation, cost and the devastating consequences of accidents. This should be 

enough for anyone with a lick of sense to vote no on this bill. 


